


DRAFT LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR LHEIDLI T’ENNEH FIRST NATION 

 

Date 

Chief Dolleen Logan 
Lheidli T’enneh First Nation 
Downtown Office 
150 Brunswick St. 
Prince George, BC V2L 3B5 
 
Dear Chief Logan: 
 
We are pleased to write in support of the Lheidli T’enneh First Nation (LTFN) application to the 
First Peoples Cultural Council (FPCC) for funding from the Language Revitalization Planning 
Program.  
 
We acknowledge the importance of the Lheidli Dakelh language to your nation. We are aware 
that there are only a few members who are fluent in the Lheidli Dakelh language and that 
revitalizing the language and motivating more members to learn it is a high priority for the LTFN. 
 
We are aware that the application for funding from the FPCC Language Revitalization Planning 
Program is just the first step toward revitalizing the Lheidli Dakelh language within your nation. 
These funds will help develop a Language Revitalization Plan that will act as a roadmap to allow 
LTFN to achieve this important priority. Once your nation has a Lheidli Dakelh Language 
Revitalization Plan the next step would be for LTFN to apply for funding to implement that plan. 
 
We acknowledge that revitalizing the Lheidli Dakelh language is a key priority for your community 
as indicated during the Comprehensive Community Plan (CCP) session held during your Annual 
General Assembly (AGA) in August. Indigenous leaders have been clear for many years in stating 
that if Indigenous communities and nations lose their language, they lose their identity. This is 
why we are so pleased to support you in ensuring that this does happen to the Lheidli T’enneh 
First Nation. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Name, Title & Organization 
Contact email and/or telephone number 
 
 


